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Senator Boyce asked:  
 
Now you say you want to increase consumer ‘involvement’, isn't that an acknowledgement 
NEHTA's consumer engagement has been less than perfect thus far? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
Ongoing engagement with consumers throughout the personally controlled electronic health 
record (PCEHR) Program remains a priority.   
 
Since the announcement of the PCEHR system in early 2010 consumer representatives have 
been involved in over 50 stakeholder working group meetings, roundtable discussions and 
forums held to progress design and delivery of the PCEHR system. 
 
In addition, the National eHealth Conference, held on 30 November and 1 December 2010, 
had 450 participants with 44 representing a wide variety of consumer organisations. 
Consumer representatives gave a keynote address, led a workshop, sat on an expert panel and 
helped in closing the conference.  
 
Consumer engagement in the PCEHR program will continue to increase as the program 
closer to implementation.  
 
 
 

 
 


